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NATO after Afghanistan  5 OCTOBER 2012 

In 2014 NATO’s most difficult and costly mission will come to an end. 

What will that mean for the future of the Alliance? 

 

Centre for Military Studies has the pleasure of inviting you to the seminar 

”NATO after Afghanistan”, which will take place on Monday, October 29 

from 14.15 to 15.30. 

 

The purpose of this seminar will be to throw light on the future prospects of 

the NATO Alliance as the mission in Afghanistan comes to an end. In order 

to elaborate on this topic, the Centre is pleased to welcome Dr. Karl-Heinz 

Kamp, Director of the NATO Defense College Research Division, who will 

present his views on the topic. 

 

The seminar will be held at Department of Political Science, Øster 

Farimagsgade 5, Entrance D, 1353 København K in room 2.1.49 (building 

2, first floor, room 49). See the map enclosed. 

 

Registration is necessary and must be sent by email to mbj@ifs.ku.dk no 

later than October 25 at 12.00 hours. 
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Research Fellow, Ph.d. 
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